
PA Medical Marijuana ID cards that are printed in 2023 will have a new look! 

The PA Medical Marijuana ID cards will adopt an updated design for all cards printed after January 1, 
2023.   

The newly designed cards will be phased in over the renewal cycles and eventually replace all 
existing cards. With the new cards being phased in, both current and updated cards will be in 
circulation during the transition period.  

Important information regarding this change include: 
• Patients and caregivers should continue to use their existing, active card until it is time for them

to get a new one.
• New cards will work just like the old cards.
• Dispensaries will be notified of the change and are required to accept both current and updated

cards during the transition.

You can view examples of the current (issued before January 1, 2023) and updated (issued after 
January 1, 2023) ID card below.  

 Cards issued before January 1, 2023 Cards issued after January 1, 2023 


